
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

M&L Farms, LLC Expands Voluntary Recall 

 
GROVE CITY, Ohio (July 13, 2017) ‒ M&L Farms, LLC of Grove City, OH announces an expansion of 
their voluntary recall of approximately 383 beef, goat and lamb carcasses with offal that were produced with 
a non-potable water supply which failed to meet the Ohio Department of Health’s requirements in the Ohio 
Administrative Code for a private water system. The original recall, issued on July 4, 2017, is being 
expanded to include two additional locations.     

The products subject to the expanded recall include: 
-Whole goat carcasses with heart and liver stamped with the 1 ¾” Ohio mark of inspection bearing 
establishment number EST. 39.   
-Whole lamb carcasses with heart and liver stamped with the 1 ¼” Ohio mark of inspection bearing 
establishment number EST. 39. 
-Quartered beef carcasses with heart, liver, and tongue stamped with the 1 ¾” Ohio mark of inspection 
bearing establishment number EST. 39.    
 
The beef, goat, and lamb carcasses with offal were harvested between June 15, 2017 and June 29, 2017.  
Carcasses were sold to the following retail market in Ohio for further processing and distribution.  
 
-Salam Market and Bakery located at 5676 Emporium Square, Columbus, Ohio 
 
Additionally, carcasses were available for purchase directly from M&L Farms, LLC located at 5463 
Harrisburg Pike, Grove City, Ohio.  
 
Consumers should check with these two locations to determine whether they may have purchased any of the 
products subject to recall.   
  
The Ohio Department of Agriculture (ODA) discovered the additional locations during follow-up inspection 
activities to determine the effectiveness of the initial recall.  Customers that have purchased these products 
are urged not to consume them.  These products should be discarded or returned to the place of purchase.   
 
Information regarding the initial recall issued on July 4, 2017 can be found here: 
 
 http://www.agri.ohio.gov/public_docs/recalls/2017/2017.07.04%20-%20Recall%20Notification%20-
%20M&L%20Farms,%20LLC%20-%20M39OH%20-%20Final.pdf 
 
ODA and the company have received no reports of adverse reactions due to consumption of these products. 
Anyone concerned about an injury or illness should contact a healthcare provider. 
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Media Contact: For questions regarding the recall contact  
M & L Farms, Manager Mike Jallaq 614-493-1324 
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